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CobbFendley provided CM&I services for the reconstruction 
of a 5-lane concrete boulevard section to 6-lane concrete 
boulevard section. The project included installation of 
approximately 2,000 linear feet of storm sewer. The project 
also included traffic signal modifications.  
 
The construction drawings called for the intersection of Post 
Oak Boulevard and San Felipe Road to be completed in ten 
phases. In a time savings proposal submitted by 
CobbFendley, the intersection was closed over four weekends 
and reconstructed minimizing the amount of time traffic 
was disrupted. 
 
CobbFendley’s Resident Engineers achieved the following: 
 Effectively managed the owner’s costs 
 Met construction schedules 
 Coordinated construction activities 
 Minimized the impact of the construction to the general 

public  
 Worked with the contractor to resolve construction 

conflicts and to ensure safety 
 
Project Cost:  
$15 Million 
 
Completion Date: 
June 2010 
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